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First name: Kieran

Last name: Quebman

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Tongass National Forest

 

To whom it may concern

 

I urge you to choose alternative one. Road building and logging in the Tongass National forest should not be

renewed. We must protect this forest as it is a large carbon sink. A forest like this that is thousands of years old

can not be replaced after it has been cut down. It is wrong to exploit this forest for profit.

 

Kieran Quebman

 

Cincinnati, Ohio

 

45241

 

 

 

[Position]


